ENCORE Membership Committee Meeting
April 17, 2017

Members present: Rollie Lindstrom Chairman, Kay Limbird, Art Limbird, Elfi Gross, Marlene
Colendich, Ellen Norris, Charlotte Thiringer

Guest: Dave Zunkel
Absent: Hazel Sealy, Aletha Westerberg
Rollie called the meeting to order at 1:00. The February minutes were read and approved.

Membership—as of two weeks ago 130 members, 22 new memberships. This is good at this
point, and will probably not change. Rollie would like to do an ad this fall, based on the poster
Gheri Fouts did.

The Membership meeting will be 2:00-4:30 in Columbia hall room 219. The FEMA person
needed 45 minutes for her presentation, which is too long, so Rollie asked Mary to do a
presentation about the services available to ENCORE members from the college. Rollie will
check with Frank on how much time there is for the presentation. Elfi, Frank, Rollie will
communicate and decide which one to do.

Rollie will check with Reta on if the FEMA lady can do her presentation as a stand-alone class
this spring term or be included in the fall term.

Art would like to have a questionnaire at each place from the Trip committee during the annual
meeting. Only 11 people went to the museum trip in Portland; Erhard needs 18 people for the
trip in September. Art wants to know if people want trips, if no why, if yes what
time/length/places. For the trips that have been planned recently there have not been very many
participants, and they take a lot of work.

Refreshments for the membership meeting will be strawberry shortcake. Hopefully we will get
the good local strawberries. Rollie reserved the Elks lodge for December 15, 1-4 pm.

We need to get our reservation to Cullaby Lake if we want it for a summer picnic. Committee
agreed. August 4 and 11 are two Fridays that may be good. Marlene asked for 11™ for the first
choice. Elfi and Charlotte will probably not be here for either dates. Art will make the
reservation. Last year the picnic was12-4, which worked well. Reservations for the shelter for
the whole day.

Carry and Gerrie have agreed to be the co-coordinators for Lunch Bunch. Next one will be at the
Great Wall in Gearhart on Friday May 5

Rollie adjourned the meeting at 1:30. Next meeting is May 15 at the Senior Center.

Respectfully Submitted, Ellen Norris, Secretary



